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BADINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL - ANNUAL PARISH MEETING (APM) 
Minutes of the APM held on Friday 20 May 2022 at 7.00 pm 

in Badingham Village Hall, Low Street, Badingham IP13 8JT 
 

Present:  Councillors S Frost (Chair); D. Horrocks; M. Bowe; T. Mountain; R Welham 
 

Electors: 4 Members of the public attended the meeting 

1. Welcome: Cllr Frost introduced herself, welcomed everyone to the meeting and explained the purpose of the 

Annual Parish Meeting.   

2. Apologies: Apologies were received and approved from Cllr Sweeney. 

3. Approval of Minutes: The Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 31 May 2019 were approved and signed by 

the Chair. 

4. Annual Reports:  All reports issued prior to the meeting commencing were previously circulated and available for 

electors attending the meeting. They were summarised or read in full by attendees and are appended to the 

minutes on the parish council website. Cllr Frost read her report to all present including a Jubilee update. Note they 

are not detailed on the notice board due to space constraints. They are as follows in the appended order: 

Badingham Parish Council from the Chair, Cllr Frost 

Suffolk County Council from County Cllr Burroughes 

East Suffolk Council from District Cllr Cook and Freeman 

Neighbourhood Watch      Saint John the Baptist Church  

Badingham Village Hall     Badingham Community Council 

Bell Ringers      Table Tennis 

Badingham Christmas Market   Litter pick 

Need A Hand     Gardening Club 

Quiz Nights      Enterprise Badingham & Community Gardens 

Badingham Shop and Café    Slow Readers Book Club 

Wednesday Walk     Wednesday Fitness Class 

Kurling 

5. Acknowledgement of thanks: Cllr Frost acknowledged the work carried out by Village Organisations and Individuals 

and thanked everyone for their continued efforts.  

6. Any other matters: The sinking of the road at the bottom of Mill Road was reported to Highways but needs 

expediting as this is a hazard for all concerned. Action: Clerk to expedite with Highways and ensure the Reporting 

Tool information is added to the website in due course 

7. Next meeting: Next year’s APM will be diarised during the forthcoming year.  

8. Closing Remarks: The Chair thanked everyone for their attendance.  

The meeting closed at 8pm.  
 
 
Caroline Emeny 
Clerk and Responsible Financial Office to Badingham Parish Council 

 
 


